
From:   Van Dooren Mike   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   February 12, 2014

Subject:   FCC File# 0784-EX-PL-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Leann,

My FAA contact information for this application and for 0783-EX-PL-2013 is:

Mark R. Gallant
AJW-1C6
Manager, CSA Spectrum Engineering Team
817-222-4761-W
817-301-4505-C   

I have filled out the forms for getting NGT numbers but do not have control over how long that takes so
I'm not sure what value posting a deadline has. It's out of my hands. I will notify you as soon as I get the
numbers.   

Thanks,
Mike


